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 I have lived in McMillan electorate for about 40 years. I sincerely believe it is vital to 
rename McMillan Electorate.  
 
It is time for a new, unsullied name to lead our democratic processes. Not all early settlers 
deliberately, knowing it was unlawful, engineered the deaths of Indigenous people, but 
McMillan did. Most historians and Indigenous people acknowledge his role in massacres of 
Indigenous people in Gippsland during the 1840s. 
 
A new name should be found democratically through electoral processes- a woman or an 
Indigenous person? Nominations and a vote. 
 
I propose someone who served the new nation peacefully. Not Sir John Monash who is 
amply recognised. 
 
I am happy to speak further to this matter if required. 
 
Sincerely Jean S Haughton 




